January 12, 1966

Robert H. Sprecher
Attorney at Law

Suite 312 J. P. White Bldg.
Roswell, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Sprecher:

In answer to your letter of January 10, 1966, in regard to
the Brown and Coll leases.

J. W. Brown st. #1 1980/8 1980/W Sec. 26~10-26 E=-92
" St. #2 2310/ 2310/ * " "

" St. #3 1650/N 1650/w * " "

" St. #4 660/N 1980/MW " " n

" st. #5 660/N 660/W " " "

" St. #6 1650/N 2310/w * " "

" St. #7 1980/N 2630/E " " "

" St. #8 2310/N 1650/W " “

" " #9 1310/N l930/N " " "

" St.#1l0 1650/N 2310/E * » "

" St.#11 2310/M 2310/ ¢ " "
Kelly St. #1 990/N 2310/E " " B4645
M. W. Coll #1 990/K 1650/E

I believe these are the only wells Mr. Brown had on State
leasas in District #2. We will inspect the leases, and if we
find anything else, we will let you know.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

M, L. Armstrong
Supervisor, District Ko. I

MLA/bh



